
 

 

1974 – 2024 

WDNA 50TH Anniversary Year 

 

WDNA will celebrate our 50th year of competition in 2024. Originating from humble 
beginnings, we have evolved into the second-largest association in Western Australia, 
distinguished as the only netball complex boasting 57 playing courts throughout the entirety 
of Australia. A remarkable journey has seen over 250,000 netball enthusiasts—players, 
coaches, umpires, officials, and volunteers—become integral members of the WDNA family. 

To commemorate this significant milestone, WDNA invites you to save the date for our Gala 
Anniversary Dinner, set to take place at the beautiful Hillarys Yacht Club on Saturday, 
November 9, 2024. Every club will have the opportunity to secure tickets for this special 
evening, with pricing details to be confirmed at the 2024 AGM. Additionally, clubs will be 
given options in ways that they can choose to honour their own club legends during the 
event. 

As we delve into the archives for photos and other memorabilia, we encourage clubs to 
contribute by sharing photos both dating back to the early years to the present day. Please 
send these through to Lorraine Ward at manager@wdna.net.au—originals are not 
necessary. 

Stay tuned for further details at the 2024 AGM. Please help us spread the word among your 
current and past members. We eagerly anticipate hearing from those who hold unique 
snippets of WDNA history, whether in the form of photos, news clippings, or other 
memorabilia. Your contributions will undoubtedly enrich the tapestry of our celebrations 
and help make our 50th anniversary a memorable one. 

 
Yvette Thomson & Jenny Hodson 
50th Anniversary Organising Committee 
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